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Oct. 7, 8 Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Who Pays for Abortion Drugs?

In August a three judge panel of federal judges ruled that secular pregnancy help centers (pro-life centers) must pay for drugs that cause abortions through their employee health plans. A pro-life group, Real Alternatives, in Pennsylvania sought to be relieved of this Obamacare mandated regulation, but have been denied.  The director or Real Alternatives stated that imposition of this mandate would be like the American Lung Association being required to purchase cigarettes for their employees. www.lifenews.com/2017/08/04/federal-court-forces-pregnancy-center-to-obey-obamacare-mandate-pay-for-abortions/

[image: image2]Oct.14, 15 Right to Life-LIFESPAN Annual Pro-life Luncheon

Adoption, the Loving Option.  Adoption is a loving, life affirming alternative to abortion and on October 21st, Right to Life-LIFESPAN will explain this option to those attending the annual luncheon at O’Kelly’s Banquet Hall, 23663 Park St. in Dearborn, 48124.  You would be surprised by how many of your friends have adopted, or been adopted.  If we are going to offer adoption as an option, we should know how to guide a woman facing a problem pregnancy toward the process.  For more information, please call the Wayne West chapter of Right to Life-LIFESPAN, 734-422-6230.
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There may be hope.  As we see more and more efforts to normalize euthanasia, or “aid-in-dying” as it is sometimes called, in a recent paper submitted to the journal Chest,  a group of medical students from several leading medical schools in the country wrote.. “The sum of these new laws and rulings strongly conveys the impression that once a person is eligible for hospice, his or her life may no longer have worth and a “healthy” and “reasonable” thing to do is to request to end one’s own life.  We reject this proposed shift of the true purpose of medicine, and we reject the pressure to legitimize this shift through the involvement of medical professionals to act fundamentally antithetical to our core ethical principles.”  Well said!
Chest, June 16, 2017

[image: image4]Oct. 28, 29
Right to Life-LIFESPAN    Worthy to Life

Decades ago, a nation embarked on a dreadful plan to terminate those whose lives “were not worthy to be lived”.  The whole world condemned that idea, that action and that government.  Unfortunately, we are forgetting the horrible impact of that philosophy and are encouraging the premature deaths of those who are old, ill, or a “burden”.  Wesley Smith, Esq, has fought long and hard against the idea of euthanasia and recently stated, “It would be devastating to medical professionalism and what remains of the sanctity of life culture if “saving life” when that is wanted is replaced by an ethic of, “we will save your life if we think it is worth saving.”  Will we allow history to repeat itself?  From the blog, Human Exceptionalism,  of Wesley Smith
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